
  

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS  

  

Kordel Civils & Building Works  

  

  

Kordel Civils & Building will be carrying out works 
outside the port estate by the West Gate which 
may cause some minor disruption to port traffic & 
tenant’s entrances. No road closures will be in 
place during the works to minimise disruption, but 
traffic management will be used between 09:30 
and 15:30 from:   
 

  

Monday 20th November 2023  

to  

Wednesday 22nd November 2023  

 

and 2-way traffic lights will be used on the night of:  

 

Wednesday 22nd November 2023 
 

 

  

APOLOGIES IN ADVANCE FOR THE 
INCONVENIENCE.  

  

  



 


